
TAS 9561

Was your home damaged 
by Cyclone Gabrielle or 
the Auckland Floods? 

Tenants and landlords of rental properties can find information on 
their rights and obligations after a natural disaster at:  
www.tenancy.govt.nz 

The Temporary Accommodation Service (TAS) 
can help you and your whānau to find temporary 
accommodation while your damaged home is being 
repaired or rebuilt.

You can register by:

	ȓ 	Visiting www.tas.mbie.govt.nz and complete the easy-to-use online 
application form, or

	ȓ 	Calling 0508 754 163 toll free and one of our service centre team can 
assist you.

If you are currently staying with friends or whānau and think you may 
need to use the service in the coming weeks or months, we recommend 
you register with the service now. You only need to register once per 
household.

If you are concerned about the cost of temporary accommodation, TAS 
can provide guidance on how to access support services such as financial 
assistance and insurance advice.  


